From: Shannon Tomsen [mailto:shannon.prwa@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, September 21, 2009 9:17 PM

To: Ingram, Penny (UTC); Cameron-Rulkowski, Jennifer (UTC); Cameron-Rulkowski, Jennifer (ATG); coe;
Cshelld

Subject: Recommendation for TG-081576

Hi Penny,

I am absolutely astounded by your recommendation. Is this why you have not returned Renee's
or my calls? Before Thursday's meeting I would like to see affidavits completed by both Ms.
Wadley and Ms. Lampreys confirming the content of your recommendation. Ms. Lampreys
should state to whom she spoke and gave this information. Ms. Wadley should state under what
conditions she spoke with Ms. Lampreys and the date. Without such documentation, your
recommendation should be withdrawn so that the residents of Point Roberts can move on.

Thank you,
Shannon Tomsen



